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From: "Jennifer Deias" <JDeias@nsccahs.health.nsw.gov.au>
To: <peter.mcmanus@planning.nsw.gov.au>
CC: "David Small" <DSmall@nsccahs.health.nsw.gov.au>
Date: 18/10/2010 2:33 pm
Subject: MP10_0070 Sydney Adventist Hospital, Wahroonga
Attachments: Direct Response - Exhibition of Environmental Assessment for Sydney Adventi

st Hospital Hornsby (MP 09_0199).PDF

Dear Peter,

While we didn't specifically respond to this request due to available staff resources at the time, we 
referred to some issues in our response regarding the San Day Surgery proposal (attached for your 
information).

Our comments at this stage are as follows:

* The SAN proposal for the main campus repeats the significantly flawed table referred to our in day 
surgery response, as an appendix to the Social and Economic Benefits Assessment paper (Appendix 
CC).  As this table purports to point to the development meeting service gaps, it needs serious 
attention.

* The main campus proposal does not refer to the Day Surgery Centre proposal or vice versa, so it is 
hard to know if one precludes the other.  Do they plan to build two day surgery units?

If you require any further information, please contact David Small, Project Manager, Services 
Development, on (02) 9926 7944.

Kind regards,

Jennifer Deias
Acting Executive Assistant to
Director Population Health Planning & Performance
jdeias@nsccahs.health.nsw.gov.au 
Ph:   (02) 9926 5221 M, W, Th, Fr
Ph:   (02) 4320 2182 Tu

Disclaimer: Unless explicitly attributed, the opinions expressed in this email are those of the author 
only and do not represent the official view of Northern Sydney Central Coast Health nor the New South 
Wales Government.






